
 
 
 
 
 

 

Pre-K to Grade 12                                        10th March 2024       

           Subject: Important Notification Regarding Special Timings During Ramadan. 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from JSS Private School, Dubai. 

 

With the arrival of the holy month of Ramadan, we wish to notify you that our school will be 

implementing special timings starting from tomorrow, March 11th, 2024 (Monday). This 

adjustment aligns with the directives provided by the Knowledge and Human Development 

Authority (KHDA). 

Holy month of Ramadan timings will be as follows: 

 

 

 

Important Note: 

 

• Please be informed that, on the examination days, the supervisors will inform the timing. 

• After Ramadan, the school time will revert to its previous timing (07.30 am – 2.00 pm). 
 

Pick-up and drop-off timings for students who have opted for school transport will be intimated 

by the respective school bus monitors. 

We wish all the members of the JSSPS family Ramadan Kareem. 
 

Stay safe; Stay healthy; Stay connected.  

Warm Regards  

Sd/-  

Chitra Sharma  

Principal 


